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After a long gap of two months for the English Language
Development Programme at Linguists Academy, we start with a
fresh zeal of energy this week.
Batches for std. IX and X – all boards begin and we look
forward to a wonderful and happening year ahead!

FRESH ACADEMIC YEAR AT LINGUISTS ACADEMY
BEGINS TODAY!

EACH YEAR 
 

BRINGS IN 
 

SOMETHING NEW!
 

This year brings in an opportunity for students and parents
too, to write and express themselves in various forms of

presentation through our newsletters.
The objective is to keep ourselves alert, sensitized and

expressive!
 

Come, join the force and experience the evolution in the
process of Language Development!
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On this World Environment Day, let us come together
to celebrate and protect the magnificent planet we

call home. It is a reminder that our actions today,
shape the future of our environment and the well-

being of our very own future generations.
 

The Earth provides us with abundant resources,
breath-taking landscapes and a diverse array of life

forms. However, it is under immense pressure due to
human activities such as deforestation, pollution,

climate change and overconsumption. We have
reached a critical point where we must take

immediate action to preserve and restore the
delicate balance of our planet.

Today, let us reflect on the impact of our individual
and collective choices.

 
Small changes can make a big difference. We can
choose sustainable practices, reduce our carbon

footprint, conserve energy and water, recycle and
reuse, and support eco-friendly initiatives. By making
conscious decisions, we can create a positive ripple

effect that will reverberate throughout our
communities and beyond.
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